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Comments: I object to the proposed plan for the expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. We have been recreating in

this area for the past 26 years and thoroughly enjoy the natural, vast beauty of the 83 corridor. It is one of the last

places you can go that has not been developed into a playground for the wealthy.  I am not opposed to

improvements to the existing structures as it is apparent buildings age with time and need upkeep but the

proposed project seems to exploit this amazing native, wildlife corridor for financial greed.  It seems

improvements could be made on a smaller, tasteful scale while preserving the natural beauty of the area. 


